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’08 Brothers, 
  
    We hope this finds you and those you care about doing well. If ever recent times warranted a note say 
a simple hello, this is that time. The year has unfolded in some marquee ways. If you’ve been impacted 
in decreasing ways, please remember your Wabash community wishes you well. More so, please 
remember the 2008 brotherhood. While some of us remain connected, now is a prime time to reignite 
outreach. Whether for personal or professional reasons, take advantage of the bonds and relationships. 
As your agents, we can assure you life has pulled us away from agent duties more than we’d generally 
like to admit. Just as we’re learning to reengage with you all more directly, we encourage the Class to 
join us in our outreach: if you’ve been putting off a phone call, text, email or media post, go for it. 
  
  If you’ve missed some big news from the (virtual) campus, here are some topics for your leisurely read: 
  

• The College graduated more than 170 Little Giants. A positive note in a seemingly stressful news 
stream. If you have connections with the brothers of 2020, welcome them to the well-earned 
ranks (and into the #1 Alumni network). 

• The Wabash Together campaign on May 12 was a rock solid reminder that our community is 
strong and enduring. The spirit of Wabash is alive and well, so know your connections, 
embodiment and contributions are still as meaningful today as they were when we left 12 (!!!) 
years ago this month. 

• President Hess is departing after a 7-year leadership tenure. Dean (Prof.) Scott Feller has been 
named Wabash’s 17th President. If you still connect with Dr. Feller, perhaps a note of 
encouragement to welcome him into his new way to contribute to the College. 

• The Alumni office is sending regular communications for the latest stories, motivations, and 
news snippets. If you would like those emails, please let us know and we’ll get you on the 
distribution list. 

  
We recognize it’s been a spell since you’ve heard from us. We hope this note serves as even a small 
inspiration, and we’ll keep at it, trying to do our part to encourage connection among the Class.   
  
Cheers to you, wherever you are, 
  
    Jesse & Kyle 
  
 


